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Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 

1. About the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin

 
It comes from Peter Limbrick who set up Interconnections in 1995 to offer independent consultancy to statutory services in the field of babies and children who have disabilities / SEN. Peter is also Chair of the Handsel Trust (visit www.handseltrust.org)

 
The Interconnections Electronic Bulletin goes free to over 7750 people (and growing) in all parts of the UK and Ireland and then finds it way into many other networks and countries. The Interconnections electronic address list includes people from health, education and social services, the voluntary and private sectors, parent organisations, research organisations, campaign offices, etc. People who receive the bulletin are welcome to forward it to their own colleagues and networks and to use the information in newsletters and bulletins. 

 
Information in the bulletin can include –

 
•          News from other electronic networks

•          News of government initiatives

•          Information about forthcoming conferences, meetings and events

•          Features about examples of good practice and innovative work

•          Summaries of research findings 

•          Questions to which people are seeking answers

•          Information about small organisations and campaigns

•          Newsletters from other organisations

•          Articles and features

•          Job vacancies

 
How to put information into the bulletin: Please send your text electronically using MS Word giving clear information about who is submitting the information and where readers should go for further information. Your text will then be pasted into the bulletin as it is. We do not use pictures, logos, or colour and we do not send any attachments out with the bulletin. We don’t unfortunately have time to compose text for you from your leaflets, etc. Your information is inserted into the Bulletin without charge unless it is commercial advertising. 

 
Commercial space: Commercial advertising is charged at £40 plus VAT per A4 page or part page and job vacancies are charged at £40 plus VAT for each post advertised. 
 
The electronic address list. Please let me know when you want to add, remove or alter a name on the list. 

This can be done by e-mail, telephone, fax or post.
 
Peter Limbrick 

Interconnections

Parks Farm
Clifford
Herefordshire

HR3 5HH

Tel/fax: 01497 831550

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 
2. Interconnections Electronic Bulletin Website

 
Past issues of this Electronic Bulletin can be found on Interconnections  

‘I see what’s new’ website – www.icwhatsnew.com
The website also holds other information about the work of Interconnections

 
This website is created and managed by e-Splash Design. 

Visit website: www.e-splashdesign.com
 
Please forward the Interconnections ‘I see what’s new’  website to your networks and to interested colleagues

 
listings are not validated. we advise you to research before sending off any material or money 

and before giving information to any organisation

 
3. Put your information into next month’s edition of this Bulletin

 
Use the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin - 

 
-         to tell readers about your conference, training, or seminar

-         to publish an article or a feature

-         to disseminate your research findings

-         to get answers from readers to your questions

-         to voice an opinion

-         to advertise a vacancy
-         to tell readers about your website or newsletter
-         for your press release
 
Deadline: 5 days before the end of each calendar month. 

 
Contact Peter Limbrick

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
4. Events listing

 
This is a free listing for your event. Please send information to p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
If you want to include more information to advertise your event in its own section – 

 
     You can have up to one page A4 free space if your event charges less than £80 per person.  

 
     If your event charges £80 or more, you will be charged £40 + vat for one A4 page or part page. 

 
     Please send your information electronically in MS Word without logos, colour, boxes, etc. 

 
 
 
	8/1/07
	Gadgets, Gizmos and Gaining Independence: Assistive Technology and people with learning disabilities. London.
graeme.jackson@advanceuk.org
	 
	 

	10/1/07
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Wolverhampton
jcobb@fpld.org.uk 
	 
	 

	10/1/07
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Wolverhampton. 
01625 269243
	 
	 

	10/1/07
	Conference: Relating to ADHD, autism & Asperger’s syndrome. Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio. USA. david.norman@summitacademies.org
	 
	 

	11/1/07
	Developmental Cognitive Neuropsychology: The Basics. London.
workforcedevelopment@ican.org.uk 
	 
	 

	12/1/07
	Developmental Cognitive Neuropsychology: In Action,. London.
workforcedevelopment@ican.org.uk 
	 
	 

	16/1/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	17/1/07
	British Paediatric Neurology Association 2007 Conference . Three days. Edinburgh 
info@bpna.org.uk 
	 
	 

	19/1/07
	COACHIING FAMIILIES working with families of children with disabilities . Ohio.
pdc@sunfield.org.uk
	 
	More info on website

	23/1/07
	Modernising Adult Social Care
Opportunities for Offering Choice and Independence. London.
info@pavpub.com 
	 
	 

	24/01/07
	Evolving Shared Services in the Public Sector. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	25/01/07
	Child Poverty Summit. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	26/01/07
	Road Safety. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	29/01/07
	Homelessness Conference. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	29/1/07
	Educating Children and Teenagers with Prader-Willi Syndrome . Watford
MRowley@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk
	 
	More info on website

	30/01/07
	Diversity Workforces: Delivering Better Outcomes for Communities. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	30/01/07
	Leadership in the Police. Central London.Two days.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	31/01/07
	Children's Centres - From Planning to Practice. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	2/07
	Introduction to Person Centred Planning. Milton Keynes.
training@macintyrecharity.org 
 
	 
	 

	1/2/07
	The 13th Annual Housing, Care and Support Conference. 2 days. Manchester.
info@pavpub.com 
	 
	 

	1/2/07
	Conference: The Moving & Handling People. 2 days. London.
movingandhandlingpeople@emap.com
	 
	 

	07/2/07
	Young people and adults with learning disabilities and complex health needs. Wolverhampton
jcobb@fpld.org.uk 
	 
	More info on website

	08/02/07
	Reducing Violent Crime in Scotland. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	09/2/07
	Conference: Children Affected By Alcohol - Finding Links to and Support for Children with ADHD, Learning Difficulties, Fetal Alcohol Syndrome, Behavioural Problems and Other Special Needs. London.
nofas-uk@midlantic.co.uk
	 
	 

	13/2/07
	Open Meeting: SCOPE Anniversary Meeting 2007 'Who Cares About Quality of Life?' London
dianerodie@aol.com 
	 
	 

	14/2/07
	Self Directed Support for Children and Young People.Two days. Preston.
info@nwtdt.com
	 
	 

	21/2/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	26/02/07
	Making Youth Services Matter. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	26/02/07
	National Leaving Care Conference. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	26/02/07
	Improving Protective Services. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	27/02/07
	‘Recruiting Carers’ - Bev McDowell. London.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	28/02/07
	Reducing Absenteeism in the Public Sector, Plus a Capita Briefing Long-Term and Short-Term Absence. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	28/02/07
	Tackling Anti-social Behaviour in Schools. Central London.
david.moffat2@capita.co.uk Please quote ref. TSDM25
 
	 
	 

	28/2/07
	Young Carers Workers Southern Conference. Two days.  Brighton. 
spendleton@carers.org
	 
	 

	28/2/07
	Workshop for Parents and Parent Participation Workers in the South-West.  Exeter. 


 HYPERLINK "mailto:jemma.black@cafamily.org.uk" jemma.black@cafamily.org.uk
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	1/03/07
	‘Recruiting Carers’ - Bev McDowell. Manchester.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	5/3/07
	Managing New Realities - Pavilion Conference Two days. London
info@pavpub.com 
	 
	 

	6/3/07
	Conference by The Ear Foundation: 'Bilateral implantation: Two implants - always better than one?' Nottingham
brian@earfoundation.org.uk 
	 
	 

	6/3/07
	Tuberous Sclerosis Complex – Behavioural issues and their management. Birmingham
support@tuberous-sclerosis.org
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	8/3/07
	Pre-school Learning Alliance changing attitudes conference 2007 - integration, inclusion, impact. Two Days. Milton Keynes
sen-psla@btconnect.com 
	 
	More info on website

	9/3/07
	BACD Annual Conference Autism Spectrum Disorder: the evidence. Derby.
bacd@rcpch.ac.uk
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	9/3/07
	Impacting Behaviour: Understanding and Managing the Behaviour of Children and Young People . Birmingham.
welcome@nasen.org.uk
	 
	 

	14/3/07
	Sleep? What’s that? working with the families of children with disabilities / special needs
who have sleep problems . Birmingham.
handsel.trust@virgin.net 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	20/3/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	22/3/07
	Conference: Autistic Spectrum Disorder and People with Learning Disabilities Coventry.
david.martin@covwarkpt.nhs.uk 
	 
	 

	22/3/07
	Self-Directed Support - something for everyone. London
info@pavpub.com
	 
	 

	02/4/07
	The Fourth Afasic International Symposium.Understanding developmental disorders: From theory to practice Three days.  Warwick.


 HYPERLINK "MAILTO:carol@lingwoods.demon.co.uk%20" carol@lingwoods.demon.co.uk 

 HYPERLINK "mailto:spendleton@carers.org" \o "mailto:spendleton@carers.org" 
 
	 
	More info on website

	17/4/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	8/05/07
	‘Risk Assessment in Disabled Children’s Services’ -  Jan Morrison. London.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	16/5/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	10/5/07
	Interconnections seminar: KEYWORKING WITHOUT TEARS!. London.
p.limbrick@virgin.net
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	15/05/07
	‘Risk Assessment in Disabled Children’s Services’ -  Jan Morrison. Birmingham.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	8/6/07
	TEACCH UK 2007 Continuing Developments in Autism. Northampton. 2 days.
marie.howley@northampton.ac.uk 
	 
	More info on website

	8/6/07
	BILD Conference:Achieving the Every child Matters outcomes for all children and families . Nottingham.
learning@bild.org.uk 
	 
	 

	12/6/07
	Smile, No Bullying Staff Workshop. Nottingham.
rebecca.tivey@pfhlc.org.uk 
	 
	 

	13/6/07
	8th Conference of the European Union of Supported Employment. Belfast. 3 days. 
info@euseconference2007.org 
	 
	 

	27/6/07
	NDCS annual conference: Creating resilient deaf children and resilient families - the role of family support. London.
events@ndcs.org.uk 
	 
	 

	2/10/07
	‘Recruiting Carers’ - Bev McDowell. Mid Wales.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website

	8/05/07
	‘Risk Assessment in Disabled Children’s Services’ -  Jan Morrison. Mid Wales.
Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
 
	More info in bulletin
	More info on website


5. London Seminar: Keyworking Without Tears!

 
Interconnections Seminar

Thursday 10th May 2007. 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Friends Meeting House, London, NW1 2BJ

 
Are you facing the challenge of offering key workers / lead professionals to babies and young children who have disabilities / special needs? This one-day seminar will provide you with practical information, gentle encouragement and realistic reassurance. 

 
	 

PROGRAMME

	  9.15
	 

Registration and refreshments

	9.45
	 

Introduction to the seminar by Peter Limbrick, Chair for the day.

	 

 

10.00
	 
Keynote Address: Professor Tricia Sloper & Dr. Jeni Beecham of York University:
‘Effectiveness and costs of keyworker services’

 

	 

11.00
	 

Refreshment break

	 

 

11.40
	 
 
Helen Norris, Head of Specialist Support Services and Head Teacher, Phoenix Children’s Resource Centre, London Borough of Bromley:
‘Bromley Early Support – Keyworking and Co-ordinated Services: The Journey in Bromley’

 

	 

12.30
	 

Judith Edwards, Manager of the Pembrokeshire Keyworker Co-ordination Service: 
‘Family-friendly keyworking’

 

	  1.15
	 

Lunch

	 
2.15
	 
Peter Limbrick, Independent Consultant in Interconnections:
‘Supporting keyworkers so that they can support children and families’

 

	 

3.00
	 

Pam Quilter, Service Co-ordinator of SW Surrey’s TAC Service:
‘The keyworker in a TAC (Team Around the Child) Service’

 

	 

3.45
	 

Plenary discussion.
 

	 

4.00
	 

Seminar ends.

 


 
Costs to include lunch -

Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. 
It is hoped that some group booking will include parents.  
1 place: £185 + vat. 
2 places: £170 each + vat.
3 places: £155 each + vat.
4 places: £140 each + vat.
 
Programme and booking forms available after December 11th 2006 from 
Interconnections

Tel/fax: 01497 831550
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Visit: www.icwhatsnew.com
 
6. Conference: The Helping Relationship

 
Interconnections Conference

Monday 18th June. 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Armada House, Bristol, BS1 4BQ

 
The helping relationship is fundamental to all work with disabled children and their families. When there is no helping relationship, outcomes will be reduced or negated. 

 
This 2007 Bristol Conference follows very successful Helping Relationship Conferences in Newcastle-upon-Tyne in 2005 and London in 2006.

 
Our keynote speaker is Professor Hilton Davis, Director, Centre for Parent & Child Support, South London & Maudsley NHS Trust and author of Working in Partnership with Parents: The Parent Adviser Model. Professor Davis has given us a language and a theoretical structure for discussing and establishing genuine partnerships with parents. His work is also essential in establishing partnerships between practitioners who are being asked to collaborate closely with each other in joined-up intervention systems.
 
Other speakers include –

 
Shirley Young, parent of two disabled sons, Director of SNIP (Special Needs Information Point) in Edinburgh and Chair of the Family Fund

Jenni Thomas OBE, Founder & President of the Child Bereavement Trust.
 
Costs to include lunch -

Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. 
It is hoped that some group booking will include parents.  
1 place: £185 + vat. 
2 places: £170 each + vat.
3 places: £155 each + vat.
4 places: £140 each + vat.
 
Programme and booking forms are being finalised. Please contact Interconnections or watch the website for further information. 
Interconnections

Tel/fax: 01497 831550
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Visit: www.icwhatsnew.com
 
7. National conference: Sleep? What’s that?

 
One-day - handseltrust - Conference

March 14th  2007, Postgraduate Centre, City Hospital, Birmingham, B18 7QH.

9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

 
Sleep? What’s that?

working with families of children with disabilities / special needs who have sleep problems

 
The Handsel Trust has recently completed a study into the incidence and impact of sleep problems in families of children with disabilities.

 
Their findings suggest there are over 100,000 families suffering without help

 
The day’s programme looks at sleep from the perspective of families, practitioners and national research. Speakers and workshops will describe best practice and the way forward for services in terms of supporting families with sleep issues. The conference will be of interest to managers and practitioners in health, education, social services, the voluntary sector, parents, members of user-families, and representatives of parent and user organisations.

 
Speakers include –

 
   Philippa Russell C.B.E. Disability Rights Commissioner and Disability Policy Adviser for the National Children's Bureau.

   Dr. Penny Lacey, School of Education, University of Birmingham.
   Miranda Parrott, co-author of Sleep? What’s that?
   Jasia Beaumont reporting on the Southampton Children’s Sleep Disorder Service
   Jean Rossiter & Tina Duffy reporting on the Simply Sleep Protocol in St. Helens.

 
For further information, please visit www.handseltrust.org
e-mail handsel.trust@virgin.net 

or call 01497 831550
 
handseltrust

promoting effective support for children with complex needs and their families

www.handseltrust.org

Registered charity no. 1082546

 
8. BACD Conference - Autism spectrum disorder: the evidence

 
British Academy of Childhood Disability

Annual Conference 2007

Autism spectrum disorder: the evidence

Friday 9 March 2007, Assembly Rooms Derby

 
For many years the scientific evidence base underlying the causes, diagnosis and treatment of autism spectrum disorders has lacked substance and quality. More recently the evidence base has in a number of areas become much more robust. The aim of this conference is to present the current state of scientific knowledge to a varied audience of those working in health, education and social services, together with voluntary organisations and parents.  

 
Programme

 
09.00

Registration and coffee

 
Session 1: chair – Dr Val Harpin, Chair BACD

 
09.30

Paul Polani Lecture: How common is autism really?  Professor Gillian Baird, Guys Hospital Newcomen Centre

 
10.00

Longitudinal study of severe specific language impairment.  Professor Geoff Lindsey, Warwick University

 
10.30

Screening for autism in childhood.  Dr Carrie Allison, Cambridge University

 
11.00

Discussion

 
11.20

Coffee/tea break

 
Session 2: chair – Christine Lenehan, Council for Disabled Children
 
11.40

Advances in the genetics of autism.  Professor Ann LeCouteur, Newcastle University

 
12.10

How effective is early intervention?  Professor Helen McConachie, Newcastle University

 
12.40            
Discussion

 
13.10
  
Lunch and AGM
 
Session 3: chair Dr Vicky Slonims, Guys Hospital

 
14.10

The wider autism phenotype.  Dr Jeremy Parr, Oxford University

 
14.40

Eating and autism.  Helen Cockerill and team, Guys Hospital

 
15.10
  
Break
 
15.30

Investigations and medications.  Dr Paul Gringras, Guys Hospital

 
16.00

Discussion

 
16.30

Conference ends

 
Please visit www.bacdis.org.uk to download a booking form 
or email bacd@rcpch.ac.uk if you have any queries 

Telephone bacd administrator on 0207 307 5625. 
 
9. Shared Care Network Training for Professionals 2007

 
ADVANCE INFORMATION… COMING SOON!!!

Shared Care Network One Day Training Courses for Professionals 2007

 
‘Recruiting Carers’ - Bev McDowell

 
Dates/Venues:

 
Tuesday 27th February 2007. National Council For Voluntary Organisations, London

Thursday 1st March 2007. Youth Hostel Association, Manchester

Tuesday 2nd October 2007. Media Resource Centre, Llandrindod Wells, Mid Wales

 
Aim: To identify and share effective practice in recruiting and retaining short break carers. This course is highly interactive and will include group work, case studies, practical work and group discussion.
 
Who should attend? Anyone with responsibilities for  the recruitment of short break carers, Scheme managers, Supervising social workers, Short break carers who help with recruitment/ support groups

 
Timings: 9.45am (Registration & Coffee) - 4.30pm

 
Cost: £145 Members, £160 Non-members (Lunch, morning & afternoon refreshments included)
 
‘Risk Assessment in Disabled Children’s Services’ -  Jan Morrison

 
Dates/Venues:

 
Tuesday 8th May 2007. National Council For Voluntary Organisations, London

Tuesday 15th May 2007. Queen Alexandra College, Harborne, Birmingham

Wednesday 10th October 2007. Media Resource Centre, Llandrindod Wells, Mid Wales

 
Aim: A course on proactive approaches leading to the inclusion of disabled children and young people who are at the greatest risk.  This course is interactive and includes group work, case studies, discussions and trainer’s input.

 
Who should attend? Relevant for all professionals working directly in settings which include disabled children and those who are responsible for managing disabled children’s services.

 
Timings: 9.45am (Registration & Coffee) - 4.30pm

 
Cost: £145 Members,  £160 Non-members (Lunch, morning & afternoon refreshments included)

 
To book a place on the above courses please contact Shared Care Network on Tel: 01179 415361 
or request a booking form via email Lynette.Preston@sharedcarenetwork.org.uk. 
Training course flyers and booking forms will be available to download from our website from mid January www.sharedcarenetwork.org.uk
 
Registered Charity no: 1104216. Shared Care Network is a Limited Co. Registered in England and Wales Company No: 5083359

 
10. Handsel Trust Newsletter: New Opportunity

 
The winter 2006/2007 issue focuses on sleep issues for families of children with disabilities / special needs. 
To get your copy visit www.handseltrust.org
or 
e-mail: handsel.trust@virgin.net
 
11. Early Support training launched

 
Early Support has launched a series of training programmes and workshops to meet a wide variety of training needs as part of a drive to mainstream Early Support across all authorities in England. The training is targeted at all managers and practitioners working with young disabled children and their families and at families themselves. The training can support authorities to deliver the aims of Every Child Matters.
 
Six Early Support training courses are now available:
 
   Working in Partnership through Early Support – accredited programme

   Working in Partnership through Early Support – non-accredited training

   Using the service audit tool – a one-day workshop

   Using the monitoring protocol for deaf babies and children – a one-day workshop

   Using the developmental journal for children with Down syndrome – a one-day workshop

   Using the developmental journal for children with visual impairment – a one-day workshop

 
Other courses will become available early in 2007:
 
   Parents’ workshops – a series of four half-day workshops for families with a young disabled child 

   Supporting children with additional needs and with disabilities – an accredited course for families and others working directly with young children.

 
The training will be provided by a number of approved training providers across the country, all of whom have been trained to deliver the courses to the highest standards. Some training providers are from Pathfinder authorities, with wide experience of planning and managing service change, while others are professional trainers from relevant backgrounds.

 
A new website gives full details of the training programme – visit www.earlysupport.org.uk/training
The website also has the new key worker training guide which Early Support developed in association with Care Co-ordination Network UK. 

 
12. Brilliant news from EDCM!

 
Steve Broach and Kate Williams write -

 
We are delighted to announce that the Every Disabled Child Matters campaign has reached its target of 10,000 supporters signed up to get rights and justice for disabled children. We would like to say a big 'Thank you!' to all those that signed up - and those that asked their friends, family and colleagues to sign up too. Having so many supporters behind the campaign adds great weight to our call for government to make every disabled child matter. Now we want to put even more pressure on decision makers, so that 2007 sees some real, positive change for disabled children and their families - and we need your help!

Our new target is for 25,000 supporters by July 2007, when the Government will be launching the results of its spending review on services for disabled children. We want to show them how big an issue this is all over the UK. The more supporters we have, the stronger the message from disabled children and their families will be. If you haven't already done so, please ask everyone you know to sign up at http://www.edcm.org.uk If you have a website, you could also add a link to our website from yours, calling for people to sign up.

If you would like EDCM leaflets to make available at your school, children's centre, or anywhere else, click on the link below, and go to the bottom of the page where you can download them: http://www.edcm.org.uk/Page.asp?originx_1532xi_92602321460187d91i_200612183516f

or email us at info@edcm.org.uk with your address and tell us how many you would like, and we will send them to you.

Steve Broach - Campaign Manager
Kate Williams - Campaign Officer
Every Disabled Child Matters
National Children's Bureau
8 Wakley Street
London EC1V 7QE
Direct Line: 020 7843 6448
Fax: 020 7843 6313
Email: info@edcm.org.uk
http://www.edcm.org.uk
 
13. Call for Papers: RGS-IBG Conference 2007 ‘Sustainability & Quality of Life’

 
RGS-IBG Annual International Conference 2007 ‘Sustainability and Quality of Life’

28th – 31st August 2007, at the Royal Geographical Society with IBG, London.

 
Call for papers: Children, young people and ‘disability’

Sponsored by the Geographies of Children, Youth and Families Working Group

 
Convenors: Michelle Pyer, Sara Ryan, Faith Tucker, John Horton and Peter Kraftl

 
In the last two decades, Geographers have contributed importantly to understandings of the social, spatial and environmental barriers experienced by people with ‘disabilities’, impairments and mental health issues. However, within this body of work, the geographies of children and young people remain relatively marginalised. Presently, there is a particularly pressing need for better understandings of these too-often neglected geographies in at least three senses.

 
      First, there is growing awareness that Social Scientific research regarding children and young people – under the rubric of ‘Children’s Geographies’, for example – has too-often failed to consider the experiences, issues and needs of children and young people with ‘mind-body-emotional differences’ (Holt, 2004). Thus there is a need for a much wider spectrum of research and enquiry, to begin to attend to the diverse experiences, geographies and ‘differences’ in existence.

      Second, a raft of recent legislative interventions – such as the UK’s Disability Discrimination Act (1995) and Special Educational Needs and Disability Act (2001) – demand better understandings of, and new modes of practice and engagement with, younger disabled people. In addition, there is thus a need for reflection upon relationships between policy, practice and academic enquiry in this field.

      Third, diverse work by ‘disability’ activists and practitioners has successfully articulated a range of profound methodological, philosophical, and empirical challenges for academic researchers. Thus there is a need for innovative methods, concepts, ethics and participatory mechanisms which facilitate and enhance current and future empirical research and practice, particularly with the diversity of individual experience in mind.

 
This session thus seeks to draw together, and reflect upon, the widest possible range of recent/ongoing research, practice and theory regarding geographies of children and young people with ‘disabilities’, impairments and/or ‘mind-body-emotional differences’. In particular, we encourage submissions relating to the following themes.

 
      ‘Disability’, childhood and youth in diverse geographical contexts (past and present)

      ‘Disability’ and younger people’s autonomy, choice and accessibility

      ‘Disability’ and younger peoples mobilities

      ‘Disability’ and early childhood

      ‘Disability’, youth cultures and identity

      ‘Disability’, ‘family’ life, and the ‘home’

      Social/cultural geographies of ‘difference’ and disability

      Designing inclusive environments for children and young people with ‘disabilities’

      Theorising ‘mind-body-emotional differences’

      Embodiment and disabled (young) people

      ‘Disability’ and ‘growing up’

      ‘Disability’ and emotional/affective geographies of childhood and youth

      Methodological and ethical issues in research with younger ‘disabled’ people

      Developing innovative participatory/collaborative research and practice between policy-makers, practitioners and academic enquiry

 
Please submit abstracts (Max. 200 words) to michelle.pyer@northampton.ac.uk

The deadline for abstract submissions is 15th January 2006.

 
Michelle Pyer

Centre for Children and Youth,

Knowledge Exchange,

The University of Northampton,

Boughton Green Road,

Northampton,

NN2 7AL

 
14. NCB Report: Meeting medical needs in mainstream education 

Meeting medical needs in mainstream education
Jessica Datta, Nicola Ryder and Nicola Madge


This research project, funded by the Big Lottery Fund, examined the medical needs of students attending mainstream secondary schools and the extent to which schools met these needs. Findings are based on a large scale survey of students aged 12 to 15 and on interviews with young people, their families and key professionals. Messages from the study suggest that a school's approach to inclusion is important in determining how needs are met, that many schools do not have up to date policies in this area, and that effective communication between schools, families and health services is essential to ensure that needs are understood.


The full report and a research summary are available to download on the NCB website - www.ncb.org.uk

15. TACPAC – communication through touch
 
TACPAC – a fun, multi-sensory activity pack for all children learning to communicate in the early years.
 
To find out more visit www.tacpac.co.uk
E-mail: info@tacpac.co.uk
 
16. Conference: Tuberous Sclerosis Complex – Behavioural issues and their management

 
Tuesday 6th March 2007. Tuberous Sclerosis Complex – Behavioural issues and their management

 
A study day for professionals and family/carers working with people with TSC. Many of the sessions will be relevant to those working with people with behaviour problems who not have TSC. 
Venue: the Lecture Theatre, Postgraduate Medical Centre, Queen Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham. 
Cost £60 for Professionals, £30 Family/Carers (fee includes lunch)

Programme includes:

 
	TSC brain abnormalities and their relationship with learning and behaviour
	Professor Stefano Seri, Aston University & Birmingham Childrens Hospital

	The management of challenging behaviours
	Professor Chris Oliver, Birmingham University

	Strategies for autism
	Dr Ayla Humphrey, University of Cambridge

	Adolescence and puberty
	Dr Petrus de Vries, University of Cambridge

	Tackling sleep problems
	Patricia Everitt, Cerebra

	The use of medication for behaviour
	Professor Shoumitro Deb, University of Birmingham


 
For information contact Diane Sanson 0121 445 6970 
or email  support@tuberous-sclerosis.org 
 
17. Workshop for Parents and Parent Participation Workers in the South-West

 
The X-Centre, Commercial Road, Exeter, Devon EX2 4AD 
28 February 2007, 10.00am to 3.00pm

 
A workshop day for parents involved in shaping services for disabled children and those who work with them

Parent participation is a key part of almost all of the legislation and policy regarding the delivery of services for disabled children. There are parents and participation workers around the country working hard to develop the effective involvement of parents but feeling very isolated and feeling as though they would benefit from networking with others doing similar work. 

If this is you then this workshop will provide a chance to meet other people involved in parent participation work, look at what’s working in different parts of the south west region, identify current issues, common problems and share ideas to solve these. Incorporated into the day will be a chance for you to pose a question about your work to your peers and share solutions to problems and resources. Issues we will look at include:

       What has worked well

       Reaching parents

       Challenges you’ve encountered

       Participation standards

For further information and a booking form contact Jemma Black on 020 7608 8775 

or jemma.black@cafamily.org.uk
 
18. Breathe On UK – for children on long-term ventilation
 
Breathe On UK is a national charity that provides ongoing support to children on long-term ventilation, their families, medical centres and staff.

 
For more information –

Visit: www.breatheon.org.uk
E-mail: victoria@breatheon.org.uk
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